
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2005 2:55 PM 
To: traffic@ci.lawrence.ks.us 
 
 
I would like to request a no parking restriction on the east side of Bobwhite Drive 
between Bob Billings Pkwy and Lake Alvamar Drive.  My concern is the safety for 
the pedestrians and the traffic entering from Bobwhite Drive. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael D. Stultz 
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